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April 27, 2004
Pooling Administrator

Neustar, Inc.

1800 Sutter Street STE 780

Concord, CA  94520
Subject:     Docket UT-031527, Correction-Numbering Resources 253 NPA

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission thanks you for finding an error in the numbering resource request by Qwest in their Pooling Administration Application.  The block request was approved for waiver by WUTC Order UT-031527, issued on March 31, 2004.  We are in receipt of a letter from Qwest, dated April 9, 2004, requesting a correction in the blocks the company requested in the 253-958 prefix.  Qwest transposed the desired prefix in its application.  The correct blocks are in the 253-985 prefix.  The change is not a material issue for the Commission as four blocks were requested and four blocks approved.   The Qwest correction is accepted and will be noted in the docket file. 

For further information, or if you have any questions, please contact Dave Dittemore, Regulatory Engineer, at (360) 664-1208, or e-mail: ddittemo@wutc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

Cc: Holly Dean, Qwest
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